Dear Commissioner Anderson

We are residents that live close to Catalonia Park.

We are aware that consideration is being given to separating a section of the park with a fence to allow
dogs to use it and run free. We believe this is not the best solution as the park will be even smaller and
people will not follow the rules. The dog situation has improved but continued enforcement is
necessary.

The park needs a swing set/climbing structure like the one at Jaycee park. More children are using the
park and this will help.There are many that live close by but don’t use the park because of the dogs and
a lack of a swing set like other similar parks have.

Thank you for your interest and assistance.
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